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I urge you to pass HB3439 out of the House Committee On Behavioral Health and 

Health Care.  

 

HB3439 has a minuscule fiscal impact of 3 million dollars embedded in the OHA 

biennial budget, yet the profound positive impact on patient care for Oregonians far 

outweighs the cost. This allocation would go toward primary care, which has been a 

priority of this legislature.  HB3439 will not only increase patients' ability to choose 

their doctors, but will also support the hundreds of small businesses across the state 

that provide naturopathic care. 

 

Please vote "YES" on HB3439 at its upcoming hearing.  

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


